
Health, finance ministries agree to amend symbiotic contribution in universal healthcare law 

The ministers of health and finance have agreed to amend the symbiotic contribution of 
companies in the universal healthcare law, which stands at 0.25% of the total revenues. The 
new rate is yet to be defined, but the government is said to be setting an exact amount of the 
net profit to be cut for the contribution.    

 


